Waste Isolation Pilot Plant EMHQ
Approved Statement

“The 3706 campaign is a high priority for the Department of
Energy and Los Alamos. We are determined to complete the
campaign on time and meet our obligations to the state of
New Mexico. Toward that end, we are evaluating options to
minimize any adverse impact of the WIPP event on LANL
and other transuranic waste generator sites.”




